9/15/23:

FYI: COVID cases are on the rise. We have not heard anything definitive from the DOH as to if
masking is mandatory again. So at this time we are not requiring masks however we are
recommending that everyone consider wearing masks again to protect themselves. Know that if
the numbers do continue to rise, masking may become mandatory again. We will keep everyone
posted. If you need more PPE, please call 570-385-2818.



